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Topic 

 
Meeting Date 

 
Outcome 

Approval of brick screen wall for boiler 
capacity expansion at the John C. Hitt library 

Sept. 14, 2020 Approved 

Proposed Pan-Hellenic Council monuments on 
campus 

Sept. 14, 2020 Sent back for further 
planning 

Installation of Air Force ROTC spirit rock 
outside Classroom Building 2/ROTC Building 

Oct. 12, 2020 Approved 

Student government request for a 
commissioned public art mural near library 

Oct. 12, 2020 Approved 

Revised proposal for location and concept for 
Pan-Hellenic monuments on campus 

Nov. 9, 2020 Approved 

Request to expand disc golf course near the 
RWC challenge course 

Feb. 8, 2021 Approved 

Request to put discrete markers on concrete 
walkway near CB1 for ROTC training  

Feb. 8, 2021 Approved 

Request for six additional surface parking spots 
near the print shop for staff parking 

Feb. 8, 2021 Approved 

Proposed relocation of handicapped parking 
spaces near the library 

Feb. 8, 2021 Approved 

Request for storage containers to store student 
art work at the VAB utility yard 

Feb. 8, 2021 Referred for more 
permanent solution 

Proposed service road access gate for Scorpius 
Drive 

March 8, 2021 Tabled  

Request for donor recognition wall near the 
John C. Hitt library extension plaza 

April 12, 2021 Approved 

Request for construction of plant nursery with 
fence at the Arboretum near Parking lot C3 

April 12, 2021 Approved 

Request for planning of a patio near the Alumni 
center facing Memory Mall 

May 10, 2021 Approved for planning 

Request for a temporary stage for outdoor 
performance near the performing arts building 

May 10, 2021 Approved 

Request for covered storage structure near the 
RWC storage facility 

May 10, 2021 Approved for further 
planning 

Request for relocation of RWC hydroponic 
grow towers to the outdoor lap pool area 

May 10, 2021 Approved 

Relocation of floating solar array to stormwater 
pond near Arboretum pavilion on Gemini Blvd 

E-mail vote Approved 

 


